
EPPING ROAD UPGRADE 
UPCOMING WORKS
DECEMBER 2024

We’re upgrading the  
Epping Road and De Rossi 
Boulevard intersection  
and building new lanes to 
make your journey more 
reliable and safer. 

From Wednesday 15 January until 
late April 2025, we’ll: 

	– upgrade existing lanes, kerbs  
and medians 

	– install drainage and a new  
traffic island 

	– build new walking and cycling 
paths and on-road bicycle lanes

	– add new car parking and  
street lighting.

Come and chat with us
On the first week of Term 1,  
from Wednesday 29 January 
2025, the Epping Road 
Upgrade Team will be at the 
school entrance to answer 
any questions you may have 
about our works.Image above: Progress on the 

construction of the new eastbound 
lane of De Rossi Boulevard.

Sign up for updates 
Subscribe for email and SMS updates 
at bigbuild.vic.gov.au/roads-subscribe
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Temporary access changes 
From Wednesday 15 January until late April 2025, 
we’ll need to close: 

	– De Rossi Boulevard at Epping Road
	– Sunfield Drive at De Rossi Boulevard
	– the eastbound lane of De Rossi Boulevard  

on the east side of Highpark Drive.
These closures are needed so we can safely  
upgrade the intersection and build new lanes. 

During these works, access to Wollert Secondary 
College will be maintained via Linfield Parade and 
Highpark Drive. 

Street parking will be available along Highpark Drive 
and Linfield Parade as short-term student pickup 
and drop-off points. 

Wollert Secondary College will make temporary 
changes to their car park to create a one-way  
drop-off and pick-up zone for the school.  

Please refer to the map below for more information.

Stay informed
For more information, contact us 24 hours a day,  
7 days a week on 1800 105 105 (select option 5)  
or email contact@bigbuild.vic.gov.au

Stay up to date on upcoming disruptions by 
signing up to receive email and SMS updates 
at bigbuild.vic.gov.au/roads-subscribe 

Two-way detour 
(street parking available)

Temporary one-way school 
drop off/pick up area 

Pedestrian detour

Road closure Not to scale

bigbuild.vic.gov.au/roads
	� For languages other than  

English please call 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this 
information in an accessible format. If you 
need assistance due to a hearing or speech 
impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
contact@bigbuild.vic.gov.au


